

**Mr James C. Lunday**Treasurer
Metroport Rotary Charities, Inc.

27 January 2020

Dear James,

## **Alford Donation**

I write in connection with the kind gift of \$5,000 made to our Club through yourselves on behalf of Carl and Mary Alford. The funds were received by us on 12 December and are presently held with our Community Funds.

In line with what I believe are the Alfords' wishes, we intend to apply the gift towards projects relating to children and education in the BVI – more specifically towards projects at our two sponsored primary schools on Tortola (Joyce Samuel Primary School and Alexandrina Maduro Primary School), these will include the completion of a school greenhouse and vegetable garden project and restoration of school lunch benches, as well as number of other projects at both schools.

We thank both you and the Alfords again for your time, support and generosity, and we looking forward to providing future updates on the application of the funds at our schools.

Yours in Rotary Service,

Michael J Killourhy

President

Rotary Club of Tortola